
ASSAM UNIVERSITY : SILCHAR

This is for information of all concerned that a meeting will be held on 7th

April, 2025 (Monday) in PMG Seminar Hall at 03.00 PM for bidding
farewell to Smt. Nimni Das, Section Officer who has been retired on
superannuation from the service of the University on 31 -01-2025.

All concerned are cordially requested to make it convenient to be
present in the farewell rneeting.

No.AURl21-112025

Copy to

1. PS to VC for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor.
2. All Deans of Schooll Heads of Department for information.
3. All Statutory Officers for information.
4. All Officers / PRO for information.
5. Director, Computer Centre for uploading on the University website.
6. Section Officer (Estt-l) / (Estate) for information"

(Dr. P.K. Nath)
Registrar

Dated 2nd April, 2025

Registrar

NOTICE


